
 

Ladybridge Weekly News 

                                                                                                                                          5th December 2022  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Thank you so much everyone who helped at our Christmas fair, it was lovely to have parents and 

friends to help us to set up and run stalls. I will let you know how much the grand total is as soon as 

we have worked it out. As well as making a donation towards the stolen scooter we will be using the 

money towards funding a trip to Chester Zoo for children in years 1 to 6 and an animal experience 

for Nursery and Reception in March 2023. 

 

There will be a mini-performance from the children who are learning to play the guitar or ukulele 
with Front Row Music on Friday 9th December at 3 o’clock.  You do not need a ticket for this, please 
come to the office at 3 o’clock. 
 
Parents in Miss Woodworth’s and Miss Nugent’s class, please make sure that you have ordered your 
tickets for the infant Nativity. The performance on Tuesday 6th December at 9.30 is the performance 
that babies and pre-school children can come to. The performance on Wednesday 7th December at 
2.00 is an adult’s only performance. 
 
Christmas dinner day will be on December 8th (the same 
day as Christmas Jumper day). We will be collecting for 
the charity Save the Children, please see this link for 
further information: 
https://www.savethechildren.org.uk/christmas-jumper-
day/about   You can donate to the charity via  ParentPay. 
 
The junior classes are going to visit St Cuthbert’s church 
on Thursday 15th and Friday 16th December.  St Cuthbert’s church are telling the Christmas story in a 
very beautiful and interactive way.  We will be walking to St Cuthbert’s and would really appreciate 
your help walking with the children. There will be a separate letter about this, once you have the 
letter please let your child’s teacher know if you can help with walking to and from the church. On 
15th December Year 4 will be St Cuthbert's at 10.45; Year 3 will be at St Cuthbert's at 1.00; Year 6 will 
be at St Cuthbert's at 2.00. On 16th December Year 5 will be at St Cuthbert's at 9.30. We envisage the 
walk to take about half an hour and the story trail lasts for 1 hour. 
 
Best wishes 

 

 

Mrs Hill  

https://www.savethechildren.org.uk/christmas-jumper-day/about
https://www.savethechildren.org.uk/christmas-jumper-day/about


 

Diary Dates  

 Tuesday 6th December – 9.30 Key Stage 1 Nativity babies and pre-school children allowed 

 Wednesday 7th December – 2.00 Key Stage 1 Nativity performance – adults only 

 Thursday 8th December – Christmas Jumper Day and Christmas dinner day 

 Friday 9th December – 3.00 Front Row Music concert 

 Thursday 15th December – 9.30 EYFS Christmas Sing-a-long dress rehearsal 

 Thursday 15th December – Year 4 will be St Cuthbert's at 10.45; Year 3 will be at St Cuthbert's 
at 1.00; Year 6 will be at St Cuthbert's at 2.00. 

 Friday - 16th December Year 5 will be at St Cuthbert's at 9.30. 

 Friday 16th December – 2.00 EYFS Christmas Sing-a-long 

 Monday 19th December - Nursery and Reception, year 1 and 2 Christmas party 

 Wednesday 21st December – 9.15 Carol Service All Hallows Church  

 Wednesday 21st December – Year 3, 4, 5, 6, Christmas party 

 Thursday 22nd December – 2.00 Key Stage 2 Talent Show 

 Thursday 22nd December – Children Break up for Christmas 

 Friday 23rd December  - INSET day 

 Monday 9th January – Children return to school 

This Week our Class Captains are: 

 

Mrs Woodworth – Levi, for being the best he can be all week. 

Miss Nugent – Harry, for aiming high to say his lines in a very clear and concise way! 

Mrs Burke – Sienna, for her ‘can do’ attitude in everything she does! 

Miss Brownrigg – Ethan, for being the best he can be all week. 

Mr Fenwick – Zane, for his positive, helpful attitude. 

Mrs Davies – Ollie, for always thinking of others. 

Mrs Parker – Ryan, for reading RED words in our Vipers story this week! 

 

This week’s Headteacher’s were given to Lacey and Layla, both for having a positive attitude to all 

learning. 

The class with the best attendance last week was Mrs Burke’s class with 96.4%, well done Mrs 

Burke’s class. 

Children will be entered into a termly prize raffle for being on-time for school every day and for 97% 

- 100% attendance each week.  Please ensure that children arrive at school before the bell goes at 

8.55 each day.   

Good attendance is vitally important for all children in order for them to make good progress.  

Please ensure that your child is in school on time every day.  

PE Kits 

PE kits are provided by school for all children from year 1 to 6, parents only need to provide pumps 



 

 

 

 

or trainers.  PE kits will be washed regularly (as needed) by school in non-biological liquid.  If you do 

not wish to use a school PE kit please let your class teacher know and provide a PE kit for your child.  

 

Year 5 will have swimming on Monday each week, all other classes from year 1 to 6 will have two 

lessons each week where PE kits are used.   

The school website address is www.ladybridge.stockport.sch.uk 

The school twitter address is  @LadybridgePS  

The school phone number is 0161 428 5445 

The school text number is 0161 850 1262 

School uniform can be ordered from www.tesco.com/ues 

http://www.ladybridge.stockport.sch.uk/
http://www.tesco.com/ues

